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Hempton Parish Council 

Annual Parish Meeting Minutes  
Wednesday 18 May 2022, 6.30pm  

 

Parish Councillors present: Vivien Woods (Chairman), Christine Haydon, Christine Warne.  Also in attendance: Jodie Bond 

(Parish Clerk).   There was 1 member of the public present. 

 

1. Vivien Woods, Chairman of the Parish Council, welcome and Chairman’s report. 

 Report attached. 

 

2. Approval of Minutes of Annual Parish Meeting held on 20 May 2021  

 The minutes were approved and signed by the Chairman as a correct record. 

  

To hear from: 

 

3. County Councillor, Tom FitzPatrick 

 Apologies received.   

 

4. District Councillor, Nigel Housden 

 Apologies received.  

 

5. Other parish organisations, if attending 

 Memorial Hall Committee 

 Report attached. 

 Poors Land 

 Report attached. 

 

6. Public opportunity for questions  

A member of the public present expressed concerns about the caravan and container at the Goggs Mill site and 

their proximity to the river Wensum.  The member of the public has also reported dumped waste on the other side 

of the river to FTC which is being burned and wondered whether this was connected with the Hempton site. 

Cllr Woods explained that the PC are aware and are awaiting the outcome of deliberations from the NNDC 

Enforcement Team. 

 

This member of the public also commented that his wife is a member of a keep fit class at the Memorial Hall and 

has commented that the heating is still on, even during these milder months. 

Cllr Woods explained that the Hall Committee is run separately to the Parish Council and advised that users should 

raise these comments with the organiser or bookings clerk.  Cllr Woods will however pass this feedback on at a 

future Hall Committee meeting. 

 

 Meeting was then closed at 6.50pm. 

 

 Signed: ……………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………. 

 

 

 


